From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

To: Carol Preece
Subject: your comments in case 2018-00017 - Martin County Water District rates
Date: Friday, July 19, 2019 2:01:00 PM

Dear Ms. Preece:
Thank you for your comments regarding the Martin County Water District.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.

The PSC issued its final order regarding rates in the above-referenced case on November 5, 2018.
The case has remained open while Martin County Water District works to secure outside
management, as ordered by the PSC in the November 5, 2018 order. If, and only if, Martin County
Water District secures contract management services and provides prior to November 5 of this year
a plan for the repair and proper maintenance of its water system, and only if the PSC finds the plan
to be satisfactory, the district may begin assessing a surcharge of $3.16 per customer per month to
pay for contract management and infrastructure improvements.

Any further changes to rates or additional surcharges would have to be the subject of a new and
separate rate proceeding before the PSC. Martin County Water District has not submitted any
application for an additional rate increase.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2018-00017. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.

The documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?
case=2018-00017.

Thank you for your interest in this matter. RECEIVED
By PSC at 2:15 pm, Jul 19, 2019

Andrew Melnykovych

Director of Communications/Public Information Officer
Kentucky Public Service Commission

211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort KY 40601
Andrew.melnykovych@ky.gov

Direct line 502-782-2564

Cell 502-330-5981

Main 502-564-3940

From: Carol Precce <

Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 5:37 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer <} G-

Subject: Case # 2018-00017



Andrew.Melnykovych
Received


Carol Preece
4315 Blacklog Rd.
Inez.Ky.41224
606-298=-0214

June 7th 2019

Case #2018-00017

Dear PSC

To whom it may concern,

| am writing in regards to you raising water rates for Martin Co Ky yet once again.

Since our last water increase it has impacted everyone living on a fixed income. | am a widow and
have my daughter and her 3 children living with me and it's not easy.

| pray you consider not rising our water rates again because it hurts to pay just about everything | get
each month for a big water bill among others each month.

Please | beg of you, consider not imposing another water hike for the people of Martin Co. Ky.
Respectfully,

Carol Preece



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

To: Clifford Keener
Subject: your comments in case 2018-00017 - Martin County Water District rates
Date: Friday, July 19, 2019 2:00:00 PM

Dear Mr. & Ms. Keener:
Thank you for your comments regarding the Martin County Water District.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.

The PSC issued its final order regarding rates in the above-referenced case on November 5, 2018.
The case has remained open while Martin County Water District works to secure outside
management, as ordered by the PSC in the November 5, 2018 order. If, and only if, Martin County
Water District secures contract management services and provides prior to November 5 of this year
a plan for the repair and proper maintenance of its water system, and only if the PSC finds the plan
to be satisfactory, the district may begin assessing a surcharge of $3.16 per customer per month to
pay for contract management and infrastructure improvements.

Any further changes to rates or additional surcharges would have to be the subject of a new and
separate rate proceeding before the PSC. Martin County Water District has not submitted any
application for an additional rate increase.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2018-00017. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.

The documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?
case=2018-00017.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych

Director of Communications/Public Information Officer
Kentucky Public Service Commission

211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort KY 40601
Andrew.melnykovych@ky.gov

Direct line 502-782-2564

Cell 502-330-5981

Main 502-564-3940

From: Clifford Keener _

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 7:01 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer <} G-

Subject: Case #2018-00017




To Whom it may concern:
| am writing about water rates in Martin County. Our rate is already double the rate of other
counties in Ky. And besides that we have to buy bottle water for drinking and cooking. By raising

water rates anymore you are putting water in this county out of reach of some residents.

The residents of this county didn’t cause the problems that Martin County Water is having and |
don’t think it is fair to keep raising rates.

Thank you: Clifford & Betty Keener



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

To: Jimmie Pack
Subject: your comments in case 2018-00017 - Martin County Water District rates
Date: Friday, July 19, 2019 2:00:00 PM

Dear Mr. Pack:
Thank you for your comments regarding the Martin County Water District.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.

The PSC issued its final order regarding rates in the above-referenced case on November 5, 2018.
The case has remained open while Martin County Water District works to secure outside
management, as ordered by the PSC in the November 5, 2018 order. If, and only if, Martin County
Water District secures contract management services and provides prior to November 5 of this year
a plan for the repair and proper maintenance of its water system, and only if the PSC finds the plan
to be satisfactory, the district may begin assessing a surcharge of $3.16 per customer per month to
pay for contract management and infrastructure improvements.

Any further changes to rates or additional surcharges would have to be the subject of a new and
separate rate proceeding before the PSC. Martin County Water District has not submitted any
application for an additional rate increase.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2018-00017. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.

The documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?
case=2018-00017.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych

Director of Communications/Public Information Officer
Kentucky Public Service Commission

211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort KY 40601
Andrew.melnykovych@ky.gov

Direct line 502-782-2564

Cell 502-330-5981

Main 502-564-3940

From: Jmmic pack -

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 8:40 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer _

Subject: Case 2018-00017




Honorable members,

I am writing again concerning the issues surrounding the Martin County Water District. Please
consider bringing one (1) manager in rather than an outside company. The rate increase will
force a lot of residents in an already poverty stricken County to shoulder the costs of either. |
feel the lesser of the two costs would be a single outside manager. Get rid of the current
management and hold past management criminally responsible for endangering the lives of
customers that now chose between water, food and or medicine. The percentage of residents
that live below the poverty rste is over 40 %. While in the past those in power and much of the
so called elite did not pay a water bill. At the same time millions vanished without anyone
held responsible. Things like this should have never happened, yet they did under your watch
as the governing body the (PSC). PLEASE DO WHAT YOU CAN TO MINIMIZE THE
ADDITIONAL BURDEN THAT IS BEING FORCED ON THE MOSTLY POOR AND
ELDERLY.

Thank you,

Jimmie Pack

Warfield, KY 41267



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

To: Jacks Girl
Subject: your comments in case 2018-00017 - Martin County Water District rates
Date: Friday, July 19, 2019 1:55:00 PM

Dear Ms. Gartin:
Thank you for your comments regarding the Martin County Water District.

Y our comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’ s consideration.

The PSC issued its final order regarding rates in the above-referenced case on November 5, 2018. The case has
remained open while Martin County Water District works to secure outside management, as ordered by the PSC in
the November 5, 2018 order. If, and only if, Martin County Water District secures contract management services
and provides prior to November 5 of this year aplan for the repair and proper maintenance of its water system, and
only if the PSC finds the plan to be satisfactory, the district may begin assessing a surcharge of $3.16 per customer
per month to pay for contract management and infrastructure improvements.

Any further changesto rates or additional surcharges would have to be the subject of a new and separate rate
proceeding before the PSC. Martin County Water District has not submitted any application for an additional rate
increase.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2018-00017. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The documents in this case are available at http://psc ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2018-
00017.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych

Director of Communications/Public Information Officer
Kentucky Public Service Commission

211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort KY 40601
Andrew.melnykovych@ky.gov

Direct line 502-782-2564

Cell 502-330-5981

Main 502-564-3940

----- Original Message-----

From: Jacks Girl

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 3:05 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: 2018-00017

Dear PSC or whom it may concern.
Case number 2018-00017

I livein Martin County | have most all my life. . .and | do not trust the people running the county, therefore | don't
trust that the water is safe to drink or bathein. Our county is out of control. They are spending money they don't
have in so many places. They keep trying to put the finical burdens on the people of this county. When instead they
need to audit themselves to see where all of the money they get al ready is going.



They are going to kill this county with taxes and fees. Someone isn't doing what they should with the money that
this county gets or they just need way more money that we can afford. It'stime someone else inside the state steps
in and takes over. | can not afford to keep paying higher and higher fees for water that | don't feel is safe to drink.
PLEASE do not alow them the authority to just keep raising our prices.

You're going to force alot of usto just go dig awell or buy al of our water elsewhere or just do without.

At the moment we're paying almost 50 dollars a month and still have to buy all of our drinking water, how is that
right, and most of us fear that the water we are bathing in is not safe. We need help from Ran Paul or someone to
comein and look things over. Someone we can trust to tell us the truth!!!

Sharon Gartin
51716 Hode Road
Warfield ky 41267



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

To:

Subject: your comments in case 2018-00017 - Martin County Water District rates
Date: Friday, July 19, 2019 2:01:00 PM

Dear Ms. Miller:

Thank you for your comments regarding the Martin County Water District.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.

The PSC issued its final order regarding rates in the above-referenced case on November 5, 2018.
The case has remained open while Martin County Water District works to secure outside
management, as ordered by the PSC in the November 5, 2018 order. If, and only if, Martin County
Water District secures contract management services and provides prior to November 5 of this year
a plan for the repair and proper maintenance of its water system, and only if the PSC finds the plan
to be satisfactory, the district may begin assessing a surcharge of $3.16 per customer per month to
pay for contract management and infrastructure improvements.

Any further changes to rates or additional surcharges would have to be the subject of a new and
separate rate proceeding before the PSC. Martin County Water District has not submitted any
application for an additional rate increase.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2018-00017. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.

The documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?
case=2018-00017.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych

Director of Communications/Public Information Officer
Kentucky Public Service Commission

211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort KY 40601
Andrew.melnykovych@ky.gov

Direct line 502-782-2564

Cell 502-330-5981

Main 502-564-3940

rrom: I

Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2019 11:01 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer <} G-

Subject: Martin County Water rate hike!




Case #2018-00017
Thisis concerning expected rate hike for Martin County. If the water district is put into
receivership and a private for profit company is brought in the burden of an added large rate
hike would put me and my family under a devastating hardship. No one knows how large it
would be, but at thistime we just can't take another hit! We along with many others here are
on fixed incomes and cannot deal with anymore water or tax hikes. There are many many
people here in this county that have no other means of getting water, not even awell on the
property. We need help here!! A large portion of us are over 65-70 and have no means of other
income to off set
these rate hikes!
Thank you and remember our plight!!!

Respectfully,
Violet Miller

Thank You Violet Miller
Sent from my iPad



*Brian Cumbo

Attorney at Law

P.O. Box 1844

Inez, KENTUCKY 41224

*Martin County Water District
387 East Main Street, Suite 140
Inez, KY 41224

*Greg Scott

General Manager

Martin County Water District
387 East Main Street, Suite 140
Inez, KY 41224

*Mary Cromer

Appalachian Citizens' Law Center, Inc.
317 Main Street

Whitesburg, KENTUCKY 41858

*M. Todd Osterloh

Sturgill, Turner, Barker & Moloney, PLLC
333 West Vine Street

Suite 1400

Lexington, KENTUCKY 40507

*Denotes Served by Email Service List for Case 2018-00017





